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 Greetings Fellow Shaggers, 
 

 I hope all of you are enjoying your summer.  It’s been very hot, but not 
 hot enough to keep our members from participating in a lot of our club’s 
 activities.  Our Friday night socials have been attended very well and it’s 
great seeing a lot of old and new faces coming back to the club.  So much has been 
going on with club activities that it is hard to keep up with.   
 

The Summer Workshop hosted by Rock Hill Shag Club, will be coming soon (July 12 – 14) 
and I understand that several of you are making your plans to attend this event.  Also, 
we had around 25 or 30 members who traveled to Winston Salem’s Area (50’s) party.  
We all had a great time, with great food, music played by Roy Childress and seeing great 
friends again.  Thanks to all of you who went. 
 

Coming up soon will be our Membership Appreciation Party to be announced, our 2nd 
Corn Hole Tournament and Bowling Tournament and a Quarter Auction.  Also, start your 
planning for the Special Olympics Golf Tournament.  We need your help and support, so 
get together your team, volunteer or whatever you do come out for this great cause. 
 

Those who will not be at the workshop, please come out between 8 & 8:30 for a special 
Burlington Shag Club Jr Shagger Exhibition on July 12, 2019.  This will help raise funds to 
send Jrs to Jr SOS.  All of you who can, please go down to N. Myrtle Beach for Jr SOS on 
July 16 – 20, 2019. You will thoroughly enjoy it! 
 

As you can see a lot of things have been planned for you.  Now we ask you to come out 
and support the activities and share good times and great memories with your friends.  
This club has been successful for one reason and that is each and everyone of you.  We 
are fortunate to have so many talented, hard working and dedicated members.  Mary 
and I are so proud to hear so many compliments about all of you from other Clubs and 
at the Beach. 
 

In closing, we hope that you will enjoy the rest of your summer and remember SOS is 
only 2 ½ months away, so get your SOS Cards and don’t forget to buy a Fun Monday 
Ticket.  Looking forward to see you again on Friday nights at Showtime. 
 

Mary and I hope you had a safe and fun Fourth and God Bless America. 
  
Ronnie Gregory 
BSC President 
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Sunshine  News 

 
 

July 12-14  

Summer Workshop 
 

July 16-21 

 Junior SOS 
 

September 12-21  

Fall Migration 

Important SOS 
Dates 2019 
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August  
Newsletter  

Deadline 
Sunday,  

July 28th  

Board of Directors Minutes 
For June 3 , 2019 

Fred May had shoulder surgery in early June.  
Everything went well and he is on the road to 
recovery.  
 

Cookie Woods is currently taking treatment for a 
medical issue.  Please keep her and Chigger in your 
prayers. 
 

Mary Ann Lynch had knee surgery in late June.  
She is doing quite well and working on re-hab 
several times a week.  
 

Please keep these members in your thoughts and 
prayers.    

“Tea Party” i.e. “Free Pour” i.e. “Script 
Party” – BSC membership deferred the 
discussion of reinstating the tea parties 
from prior years.  BOD has discussed and 
concluded that the script party is basically 
the same idea; instead of pitchers, 
members receive scrip to use at their 
discretion during SOS after-parties.  The 
Board advises that script parties remain in 
place as is.  One thought to remember.  
BSC’s current stance on not providing 
alcohol at club events means that BSC will 
not be able to host an ACSC workshop. 
 
Cornhole Tournament – very good turnout, 
great time, much appreciation by 
membership who came out and 
participated.  Thanks to all involved. 
 
Country Club Lanes/Showtime Lounge move 
– still no change – no new updates from 
CCL ownership. 





Benefit Golf Tournament 
For Alamance County 

Special Olympics 

Saturday,  
September 28th 
9:00 Shotgun 

Flyer and Sponsor Letter will be ready 
for distribution on Friday, July 11th at 
Showtime Lounge.  

July Birthdays 

Burlington Shag Club Junior Shaggers 
 

On Friday, July 11th, the BSC Junior 

Shaggers will dance an exhibition at 

Showtime Lounge, between 8:00 and 

8:30 pm.  These 6 young shaggers, 

under instruction from Carol Oakley, 

have been working so hard to learn our 

great dance.  They are truly dedicated 

to learn and have fun at the same 

time.  There will be a sweet treat & 

cookie basket raffled off in order to 

help fund their trip to Junior SOS, 

which is being held July 16th – 21st.  

Carol has had a wonderful and 

rewarding time teaching these juniors.  

Please come out on Friday, July 11 and 

witness for yourself how good they 

are.  After you see them, you may 

have some young family members or 

know some children who would like to 

get in on this fun. We are so proud to 

have a Junior Shaggers program as 

part of the Burlington Shag Club.   

2 3 5  
M E M B E R S  

An Awesome Luau 
 

What a great luau party we had.  40 West 

Convention Center was filled with happy, 

smiling shaggers ready to have a good 

time.  Our members were hosts to over 

250 people who all seemed to be enjoying 

the night.  Many thanks to Darlene Oakley 

and those members who worked so hard 

and gave of their time and talents.  It was 

a great evening and we heard lots of 

compliments from our guests.  Enjoy the 

pictures on the following pages. 



BSC  Luau  Fun  -  2019 





HOT AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

 We’ve got just the 

 perfect place to cool 

 your heels and quench 

 your thirst!  Come on 

 over to Showtime 

 Lounge on Friday nights.  

 Bring friends too!  The 

air is cool and the drinks are cold.  Kelle and 

Stephanie are the best bartenders around and 

will have your  beverage ready before you get to 

the bar.  You’ll need to cool those heels and 

satisfy your thirst because you will be burning 

up the dance floor to the best in shag and 

beach music from the our great DJs.  Looking 

forward to seeing you at Showtime! 

www.burlingtonshagclub.com 
www.shagdance.com 
www.shagtour.com  

Be sure to check out these websites for 
all the information you need about the 

shag world. 

Edith Loy has SOS cards available for $30 
through the club.  Check with her on Friday 
nights at Showtime Lounge.  Cost will be $35 
if you purchase them at the beach.   

July 5 Rick Burnham Aug 2 Darrell Gaither 
July 12 Ron Russ Aug 9 Roy Childress 
July 19 Rick Turner Aug 16 John Williford 
July 26 Butch Metcalf Aug 23 Walker Guthrie 
  Aug 30 Rick Turner 

 Mary Gregory, Jan  
 Burwell, Sissy Tillman, 
 and Edith Loy have the 
 SOS Fun Monday tickets 
for sale.  They are $10 each and can be 
purchased at Showtime Lounge.  Remember, 
first ticket drawn win $7500 and there are 
drawings for second and third place also.  You 
know how it goes – you can’t win if you don’t 
participate!   

http://www.burlingtonshagclub.com/
http://www.shagdance.com/
http://www.shagtour.com/


Winston Salem 
Shag Club  
Area Party 

Sock Hop 

Burlington Shag Club was well represented 
at the W-S Area Party.  Lots of fun times.  
Thank you Mary Gregory for the pictures.  
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Junior SOS is scheduled for July 16th through July 21st at 
North Myrtle Beach.   There will be five days full of 
instruction, dance, and fun.  These young shaggers are 
the future of our dance and they are really good at it 
already!  If you have an opportunity to  
attend and watch these juniors, please  
go.  BSC will be represented with 6  
juniors who are looking forward to a  
great time dancing and making new friends!   



Schedule of Events 

Burlington Shag Club 
July 2019 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 

July 
July 5:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Rick Burnham 
July 12:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Ron Russ 
July 19:  BSC Business Meeting & Shag Night 7 pm to 12 am…DJ Rick Turner 
July 26:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ  Butch Metcalf 
 
August 
Aug 2:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Darrell Gaither 
Aug 9:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am ….DJ Roy Childress 
Aug 16:  BSC Business meeting & Shag Night 7 pm to 12 am…..DJ John Williford 
Aug 23:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Walker Guthrie 
Aug 30:  BSC Shag night 8 pm to 12 am …..DJ Rick Turner 


